
PUBLIC REVIEW AND COMMENT 
Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA) has prepared a Draft EIR for the Central Utility Plant Replacement 
Project (CUP-RP).  The CUP-RP would replace the existing CUP and maintenance shop building at the 

Los Angeles International Airport (LAX), including the boilers and electrical co-generation equipment and the existing cooling tower 
system; construction of an underground thermal energy storage (TES) tank; electrical upgrades to include a new electrical substation 
and a retrofit of the existing LADWP substation; installation of a new fire management system and a new fire life safety system; and, 
replacement of the direct buried chilled water and hot water service lines in the CTA.  The project includes the demolition of the existing 
CUP and associated ancillary facilities. In addition, the project includes the potential installation of a recycled/reclaimed water pipeline 
and off-site water treatment system and the possible use of biogas from digesters at the Hyperion Treatment Plant (HTP).  The Draft 
EIR will be available for public review on July 30, 2009 at the locations listed below.     

 
Written Comments can be submitted at the public workshop; via e-mail to LAXCentralUtilitiesPlant@lawa.org; or to the following 
address: 

Los Angeles World Airports, Environmental Services Division -- Attention: Lisa Dugas 
7301 World Way West, 3rd Floor, Los Angeles, CA  90045-5803 

Comments must be received by LAWA no later than:  5:00 p.m., Pacific Time, Monday, September 14, 2009. 
To purchase a copy of the document, please contact:  Printco Graphics, Inc. - (323) 727-6868    Email:  ron@printcola.com 
PUBLIC MEETING:  A public meeting will be held by LAWA to afford interested parties the opportunity to review and inquire about the 
Draft EIR in addition to the opportunity to submit written comments as described above.  No decisions regarding the project will be 
made at the meeting.  The public meeting and parking facilities are wheelchair accessible.  Sign language interpreters, assistive 
listening devices, and other auxiliary aids and/or services may be provided, if requested a minimum of 72-hours prior to the public 
workshop, by calling the LAX Stakeholder Liaison Office at (800) 919-3766. The meeting will be held as follows: 

When: Tuesday, August 18, 2009, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
Where: Flight Path Learning Center - Imperial Terminal, 6661 W. Imperial Highway, Los Angeles, CA  90045 

Westchester Branch Library 
8946 Sepulveda Eastway 
Westchester, CA  90045 

Dr. Mary McLeod Bethune Regional 
Branch Library, 3900 S. Western Avenue 
Los Angeles, CA  90062 

Culver City Library 
4975 Overland Avenue 
Culver City, CA  90230 

El Segundo Library 
111 W. Mariposa Avenue 
El Segundo, CA  90245 

Inglewood Library  
101 W. Manchester Blvd. 
Inglewood, CA  90301 

Hawthorne Library 
12700 Grevillea Avenue 
Hawthorne, CA  90250 

Lennox Library 
4359 Lennox Boulevard 
Lennox, CA  90304 
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For further information or questions regarding this project, contact Lisa Dugas at (310) 646-3853 ext 1053 
Si necesita asistencia en Espaňol, favor comunicarse con Evelyn Y Quintanilla al (310) 646-7690. 

 

 

 

   
         
Stakeholder Liaison Office 
One World Way, Room 224 
Los Angeles, CA  90045 
 

 


